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This summer I interned for Congressman Markwayne Mullin in Washington, 

D.C. I would not have been able to pursue this opportunity without the generous 
support of the Foundation of the Energy Law Journal.  I am grateful for the FELJ’s 
support and commitment to this program. 

As a student member of the Energy Law Journal I am particularly interested 
in the area of energy law and policy. While working for Congressman Mullin I had 
the opportunity to pursue these interests, as he is a member of the Energy and 
Commerce Committee.  Further, Congressman Mullin is a Conferee to House and 
Senate Energy Conference. Because of Congressman Mullin’s position as a Conferee I 
was able to work directly with full-time staff on policies that could make a real 
difference in energy law.  

While working as an intern I also had the opportunity to attend the Energy 
Bar Association’s Annual Conference, where I met current and former members of 
the Energy Law Journal. I even had the opportunity to meet Bill Mogel, whom my 
FELJ sponsored internship is named after! 

I will never forget the summer I spent in Washington, D.C. working at our 
nation’s capitol. I am extremely grateful for the FELJ’s support and to all those who 
helped make it happen. Now lets just hope Congress can agree on some bipartisan 
energy policies! 

 


